
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
15th Sunday of Ordinary Time, July 13th & 14th, 2024 

 
 

1. The Vigil Prayer Service for Therese Bossaer will be here at Notre Dame on 

Sunday, July 14, at 7:00 pm., and the Funeral Mass will be celebrated on Monday, 

July 15, at 11:00 am.  

 

2. Father Millan will be away on holidays from July 16 until July 31. Father Tuyen 

Vu will be replacing Fr. Millan for the weekend masses, and there will be no daily 

masses at Notre Dame during Father’s absence. There will, however, be 

Eucharistic Adoration on Wednesday mornings from 10:00 am to 11:00 am.  

 

 

3. Today’s bulletin will be good for two weeks, so please hang on to it so you have 

the mass schedule for the next two weeks, as well as information regarding 

upcoming events.  

 

 

For Saturday Night only: 

 

 

Thank you very much to Father Moe for coming to celebrate mass with us last 

weekend and again tonight. We appreciate that you did not say no, even if you 

knew it would not be easy! We always love hearing your messages, and we will 

continue to pray for you. May God provide you with good medical doctors 

and the care needed to bring you comfort. May God bless you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


